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Term 3 Week 5: 11th August 2025 to 15th August 2025 
 

• Congratulations to the many students involved in events across the school this week.  It has 
been wonderful to see students in the Eisteddfod, Maths Competition, Volleyball and Mountain 
Biking Competitions.   

• Thanks to Year 8, 9 & 10 students and their families who attended the Subject Selection 
evening.  Please ensure you have made a booking via Daymap for your SETP interview and 
finalising subject choices for 2026. 

• Don’t forget the School Opinion Survey has been emailed out to all families.  This information 
provides valuable feedback that assists to shape the school moving forward.  The survey 
closes August 22. 

• Thank you to families for supporting high attendance across the school. Rewards excursions, 
School Formal and Semester Ceremony Awards all rely on great attendance.  When you’re 
well enough – we want to see you! 

 
MONDAY 
11/08/2025 

• National Science Week 
• Say No To Bullying! Week 

TUESDAY 
12/08/2025 

• Australian Maths Competition – P1 & P2 
• Tuesday Night Volleyball – Senior Boys & Girls and Yr 10 Boys 

WEDNESDAY 
13/08/2025 • Mocktail Evening - PAC 

THURSDAY 
14/08/2025 

• Brisbane University Excursion – Y11 & Y12 
• Clontarf ACLAND Mine Tour 

FRIDAY 
15/08/2025 

• Say No to Bullying Activities – Quad – B1 
• Y10 Fitness Excursion – Crossfit Confront 
• Junior and Senior Weekly Netball Competition – 3.30pm to 6pm 

 
• School Opinion Survey – closes 22 August.  Each school family should have received one email 

invitation from the Department of Education to complete the Parent/Caregiver Survey. The survey 
is anonymous, and the results are not reported in ways that an individual’s response can be 
identified by the school. Parents/Caregivers are encouraged to complete the survey. The survey 
can be completed via computers, tablets or smart phones with an internet connection. 
Parents/caregivers who experience difficulties accessing the survey can request a new survey from 
the School Opinion Survey team via email schoolopinionsurvey@qed.qld.gov.au  

• Year 12 photos were due to be held on Tuesday, but have been postponed. The new date will be 
advised when known. 

• The grade 10 leadership team continues to collect donations for the op shop, that will be opening 
in week 5. Donations can be dropped off at any time into the box in the student centre. Thanks 
to all of you that have donated so far.  

• School Shop Online is now live!!!!! Uniforms can be purchased via the App or online – Download 
the SSO app on Android or Apple and search for Toowoomba State High School and choose   
            uniform. Uniforms can be collected from the uniform shop the next day. Please make sure  
            you present the receipt when collecting.   
 
            Click the following link for online ordering:         
            https://schoolshoponline.net.au/toowoombashs/index.aspx 
                                                                                                              TSHS Admin 
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